
From: Yancy Fu 

Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 2:48 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Fwd: Objection to Files: D01-21008, D02-21016 located 0 John Birchall Road 

Good Morning, 

I'm Ye Fu, the resident of 23 Gerden Drive, Richmond Hill, ON L4S 0H2. I'm writing this 
email to object to files D01-21008, D02-21016,which is located 0 John Birchall Road 
and the applicant is Leslie Elgin Developments Inc. 

Referring to the North Leslie Secondary Plan, this land is planned to be a medium/high 
Density Residential land, which is designated to be "townhouses, stacked townhouses, 
back to back townhouses, low-rise to mid-rise apartment buildings and other similar 
housing forms ...(Paragraph 9.6.2.3)". Obviously, 27 Storeys and 31 Storers buildings 
are completely departing from the plan and seem very absurd. 

High Rise buildings are usually built in the city center with more dense populations and 
a more active economy. No such high-rise building has ever been built even in 
downtown Richmond Hill, along Yonge Street. Why will they appear in Rural Richmond 
Hill? These two high-rise buildings will cause very serious traffic congestion, community 
facilities shortage and safety issues. Please consider its feasibility very thoughtfully.   

I would like to attend the Public meeting on Dec 1, 2021, 7:30pm. Please help me 
register for this meeting and kindly provide me with the information related to this 
matter. Thank you. 

Regards 

Ye Fu 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

